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Comments: I am 100% opposed to the proposed development plan of the Holland Lake Resort.  The proposed

plan is completely out of step and scale with the intent of the original development, the valley, the road access to

the location, the surrounding beauty, as well as the lifestyle of the entire area.  This proposal does not "preserve

the spirit and integrity of what is here. . . " as stated by the current owner; rather it is at complete odds with the

entire environment.  Other options to provide the "TLC" the owner references that the resort needs to continue to

function must be considered.  This entire area with its access to the Bob Marshall Wilderness Area, delicate loon

nesting areas and pristine waters must be preserved and managed and cared for with careful consideration of

the future.  The proposed development plan fits in with Aspen, Telluride, Jackson, Bend - but not here in this

quiet, undeveloped valley.     


